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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Date:  April 22, 2014 
Contact: Carrie A. Dittman 
  Centerville-Washington Park District 
  937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org 
Subject:  Let Them Sit in the Driver’s Seat! 
 
WASHINGTON TWP: Children of all ages will want to participate in the Centerville-Washington Park District’s 8th 
annual Big Rig Gig. This free event takes place at Oak Grove Park, 1790 E. Social Row Road, Saturday, May 3 from 
10:00 a.m. to noon. Kids large and small can honk horns, shift gears, touch buttons and climb on and in the 
vehicles found in the community.   

 
This year’s event will include a fire truck, SWAT vehicle, 48’ semi-truck 
trailer, wrecking truck, dump truck, backhoe and wheel loader, to name 
a few, all provided by local companies and government agencies. Do 
you have a “Big Rig” you would like to include in the event? Contact Ally 
DeShurko at (937) 433-5155 for information on how to be included in 
this fun exhibit. 
 
For more information on this or other Centerville-Washington Park 
District programs visit www.cwpd.org. 
 
The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community 
parks, eight nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks in Centerville and 

Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 
433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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